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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
Happy New Year to each and every one of you! I am hopeful that 2022 will bring for each of 
us a renewed optimism that we will continue to emerge from this pandemic stronger than 
ever. 
 
Later this month, prior to our regular council meeting on Monday, January 17th, our city 
council is meeting with State Representative Lacey Hull. During the recent redrawing of state 
house districts, our city was placed into District 138, which is currently represented by Rep. 
Hull. I am looking forward to the opportunity to meet with Rep. Hull and discuss how our city 
can work with the state to continue addressing many of the regional challenges and 
opportunities before us, such as flooding and economic development. 
 
If you have noticed the many improvements to our sidewalks and streets over the last several 
years, you should thank our public works director, Harry Ward! Harry and his team have 
worked hard to identify the areas most in need of repairs, developing plans and making it 
happen quickly. Soon you will be able to review a map on the city website showing all repairs 
planned for 2022 to find out when our public works crews will be in your part of the city. Best 
of all, most of these repairs are being performed using our own personnel, allowing us to 
ensure the highest quality work for a much lower cost than if we engaged an outside 
contractor. 
 
Finally, mark your calendar for my next mayor’s town hall being held on Thursday, February 
17th at 7:00pm at the Jersey Village Civic Center. The town hall I held in November was very 
well attended and I enjoyed answering the many questions citizens had for me. These 
quarterly town halls are an excellent opportunity to better understand what is happening in our 
city and to provide your feedback directly to me. 
 
I wish all of you the best in 2022, and I look forward to all the new year has in store for us in 
Jersey Village! 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


